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REPORT:

One day Workshop On ‘Research Awareness in Mathematics’ was organized on 12 th

February 2022 by the Department of Mathematics of Karmaveer Bhaurao Patil College,
Vashi. 

Around 105 participants from KBP College, Vashi, registered for the workshop.
Objective of workshop

1. To encourage students in mathematics to acquire systematic knowledge and
high-level research abilities.

2. To shed some light on the Scope of Research in Mathematics.
3. To promote research in the field of mathematics and to act as a catalyst in the

exploration of new research fields in the mathematical sciences.

Topic of the workshop as follows:

On 12th February 2022 

Session:

Topic: Research Awareness in Mathematics

Resource Person: Prof Dr. A.P. Hiwarekar, VPKBIET, Baramati.

.

Time: 11.00 am to 01.00 pm

The workshop was inaugurated by our honorable Coordinator and Head of the department,
Dr. G. A. Dhanorkar in the presence of convener Mr. S. G. Jakkewad and other faculty
members of the department and teacher and student participants.

The inaugural function started with the welcome speech and introductory speech
about the Workshop and was briefed about our institute by Mr. S. G. Jakkewad. The
Head of the Department, Dr. G. A. Dhanorkar, extended a warm welcome to all the
resource persons, Prof Dr. A.P. Hiwarekar, VPKBIET, Baramati. He also welcomed
Dr. Shubhada Nayak, Principal, Karmaveer Bhaurao Patil College, Vashi.
(Autonomous) and the participants to the one day’s workshop and briefed about the
importance of Research in Mathematics.

The session is on ‘Research Awareness in Mathematics’ by Prof Dr. A.P. Hiwarekar,
VPKBIET, Baramati.

  He Focused on the application of mathematics and Currier opportunities in the research of
mathematics. This session was highly useful to UG and PG students for creating an interest
in Research and all participants enjoyed this session.



At the end of each Session, the clarifications and queries of the participants regarding
various aspects of the Interdisciplinary approach in mathematics were addressed by the
Resource Persons.

Concluding Remarks and Vote of Thanks was delivered by Mr. N. B. Nalawade.

Dr.G.A. Dhanorkar

Head Of the Department
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